
 
 
 
 
 
May 2, 2024 
MEMORANDUM 
TO: All Interested Parties 
 
FROM: Beth A Biggs, Executive Director 
 
SUBJECT: May 13, 2024 Public Hearing for Family Promise of Baldwin County 
PY2023 CDBG-PRICE Application 
 
Family Promise of Baldwin County has scheduled a Public Hearing to provide 

information, seek input, and collect public comments from all interested parties 

concerning Family Promise of Baldwin County's planned uses for HUD PY2023 federal 

grant funds that are to be awarded from the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban 

Development (HUD) for the Community Development Block Grant Program Preservation and 

Reinvestment Initiative for Community Enhancement (CDBG-PRICE). 

This Public Hearing will be both "in person" and "virtual", held on Monday, May 13, 2024, 

beginning at 9:30, at the Baldwin County Central Annex building located at 22251 Palmer St. in 

Robertsdale, Alabama, Conference room. All persons planning to attend the Public Hearing either 

"in person" or "virtually" are requested to pre-register by 4:00 p.m. on Friday, May 10, 

2024, by calling Charlotte Cox at 251-597-3108, or by emailing her at 

Charlotte@familypromisebc.org. 

 
All persons who will be "virtually" attending the Public Hearing can join from your 
computer by clicking on the following Zoom Link: 
 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3334416736?pwd=V3prdjNUZUUrZStXcE9Na2hJT1c4dz09&omn=8526
5859445 
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The proposed applica�on for the CDBG -PRICE grant applica�on will be available on our website 
beginning on Wednesday, May 15, 2024.  www.familypromisebc.org 
Following the conclusion of the Public Hearing, Family Promise will also post the Public 
Hearing's video presenta�on online on the Family Promise YouTube Channel 
 htps://www.youtube.com/@familypromisebc 

Also following the conclusion of the Public Hearing, Family Promise of Baldwin County 
will conduct a 15-day public comment period for members of the general public to 
comment on the proposed PY2023 Applica�on and project. The public comment period will 
begin on April 13, 2024, and will end on April 28, 2024, at 4:00 p.m. Public comments will be 
received Family Promise orally/in-person during the Public Hearing, as well as in wri�ng from 
April 13,2024 through April 28, 2024 through the submission of writen comments on our 
website, sent via email to Beth Biggs beth@familypromisebc.org and/or sent via U.S. Mail to 
Beth Biggs 20511 Couty Rd 36 Summerdale, AL 36580. 

All public comments must be received by Family Promise of Baldwin County by 
4:00 p.m. on May 28, 2024 at the above-address.  

This Public Hearing is accessible to persons with disabili�es. All persons with 
disabili�es or special needs who require special materials, services, or assistance are 
asked to call Ms. Charlote Cox (via her contact informa�on stated above) and no�fy her 
of such needs when you are pre-registering for the Public Hearing. 

I encourage each of you to par�cipate in this Public Hearing so that Family Promise can receive 
any comments and ideas for considera�on in our project. 

If you have any ques�ons, then please contact Beth Biggs, the Family Promise 
Execu�ve Director, at phone number 334-220-8650 or at email address 
Beth@familypromisebc.org. Family Promise thanks you for your aten�on to, and 
par�cipa�on in this important mater. 
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